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Year 5 – GRIP Student Leadership Conference 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
We invite your child in Year 5 to attend the GRIP Student Leadership Conference. We recommend 
that they attend. The Conference is unique in that it concentrates specifically on training students for 
their role as school leaders. This conference is utilised as part of our Leadership Team training and 
will go towards an entry in their leadership passport. 
 
When:  Thursday 23 May 2019. 
 
Where:  Newcastle City Hall. 
 
Time: Students are to meet Mrs Pead at 8:45am and are to be collected after the final 

session which concludes at 2:30pm. Drop off and collection point is Newcastle 
City Hall (King Street, Newcastle). 

 
Transport: Is by private transport and to be arrange by parents. Please be aware of any road 

works, work hours and minimal street drop off points around this venue. Leave plenty 
of time to park and walk your child to the front of Newcastle City Hall. 

 
Cost: $10 entry into the conference. This price has been subsidised for all students by 

NWPS. Payment can be made online or cash can be sent to the school office. 
 
 
Wear: Full school uniform. Students are to bring a jumper for inclement weather and their 

hat. 
 
Food: Students are to provide a packed lunch, recess and snacks for the day and water. 
 
Valuables/ Please leave all unnecessary money and valuables at home. Anything you choose to  
Money bring you do so at your own risk. NWPS will not take responsibility for any valuables 

that are lost, broken or stolen. 
 
Supervision on the day will be provided by Mrs Pead. 
 
 
Rebecca Pead         Jodie Corrigan 
Excursion Coordinator        Principal 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Please return this form and payment to the school office by Wednesday 15 May 2019) 

Year 5 GRIP Student Leadership Conference Permission Note 

 
I give permission for my child _________________________________________ of class _________ 

To attend the GRIP Student Leadership Conference on Thursday, 23 May 2019. My child will be 

travelling to and from the event with ______________________________________. 

I understand transport is by private vehicle and to be arranged by parents.  

I have enclosed $10 payment or 

I have paid online. Receipt number ______________________________ 

 

 

___________________________________     ____________________________     _____________ 

Parent/Carer Name    Signature            Date 
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